
Biographical Record 
 

ALFRED  JAMES  BATTIN 

 
Representative of the Romney Marsh and District Guild 1930 - 1932 

 

Attended 1 meeting 

 

 

He was born at Launceston in Cornwall on 14
th

 February 1876. 

 

He learned to ring in 1905 at Pluckley in Kent. Between 1923 and 1932 he rang at 

Tenterden where he was Tower Secretary in 1930. In 1933 he was attached to St. 

Peter’s, Tunbridge Wells. 

 

He rang his first peal, Grandsire Triples, at Tenterden on 20
th

 December 1924. 

 

He was Secretary of the Romney Marsh and District Guild 1928-1932. 

 

He retired from the General Committee of the Kent County Association of Change 

Ringers in 1946. 

 

He was a member of the Sussex County Association. 

 

He worked as a gardener. 

 

He died in 1957 in the Eton area of Buckinghamshire. 
 

 

 


